
 

OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE 

 

 

Please Note: The best way to request a consultation with LADO or to submit 
a referral is to complete a notification form which can be downloaded here: 
NYSCP - LADO WEB PAGE.  

The email address lado@northyorks.gov.uk remains unchanged.  

The old LADO number will still connect you to the Safeguarding Partnership 
Team admin.  

 

Thank-you 

From everyone in the LADO team  

Shout out to all 

https://safeguardingchildren.co.uk/professionals/procedures-practice-guidance-and-one-minute-guides/managing-allegations-against-those-who-work-or-volunteer-with-children/
mailto:lado@northyorks.gov.uk

